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Update for January, 2024
Dear Friends, Family, and Supporters,

Hello, greetings from Tulancingo, Mexico. We would
like to give you a brief update of our activities over
the last couple of months.

Happy New Year!

Sara, Anna and I send our love and New Year’s
blessings to each of you. We pray the Lord would
prosper you abundantly as we begin 2024. May He
bless and keep you, make His face shine upon you,
and give you peace!
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From left to right: Daniel, Elisa, David, Sara, Anna and
David Jeremiah. Taken on January 2, 2024.

Advanced School of Ministry

These last couple of months have been our busy time with the Advanced School of Ministry, as
we prepare for the big conference in Cuernavaca. I have been working on preparing the teaching
manuals (a book of about 150 pages this year), advertising, and supervising the online registrations
for the conference, as well as coordinating several other details. This year we will be having Dr. Lucas
Leys with us. Lucas is a well-known Bible teacher and conference speaker. The entire Advanced
School of Ministry leadership team will also be participating, giving conferences and workshops.

During the conference both Sara and I will be sharing workshop sessions. I will be teaching on “The
Pastor and His Family”, and Sara will be teaching on “Spiritual Mothers”.

The conference is already less than two weeks away. We will be in Cuernavaca the week of January
22. Please pray for us!

Church Activities

We finished our church year on a high note at the beginning of December, with a special meeting and
meal together on a Sunday morning. We had a wonderful turnout — so many people that we almost
ran out of food! I gave a brief message from the Word, we sang worship songs and Christmas carols,
and we also had games and pifiatas.



Our Christmas celebration at church.

In December, we also finished a series of meetings with some of our leaders and other who are in
training. It was great to see the enthusiasm and joy some of them are experiencing as they begin to
take on more responsibility.

During November and December, Anna also conducted a ministry training class, first with a group
of young people from our youth ministry, and then with another group of adults. She did a wonder
job!

Online Bible School

As most of you know, our online Bible School continues to move ahead strong. We had a total of about
125 students last semester who completed their courses. In December, we closed the semester with
a meeting on Zoom in which John Brown shared with the group. Also, I had several of the students
share how this past semester challenged them and helped them to grow. It was very impressive to
hear how the Lord had used the classes and assignments to help them grow, and even to guide them
in some decisions they had made.

We believe that the online Bible School is definitely one of the most important parts of our ministry
at this time, together with our work in the local congregation. We are pressing ahead to make it grow
and prosper, with the blessing of the Lord.

Our family

In December we took some time off to spend with our family. David Jeremiah arrived first, flying in
from Houston on December 17. Daniel and Elisa arrived on Thursday of that same week. They all
stayed with us for just over two weeks. What a blessing it was for us to have them for Christmas



and New Years! Anna enjoyed spending time with her brothers and sister-in-law, and we felt very
blessed as parents.

Visiting the pyramids with our family on January 2, 2024.

Thanks for your prayers and support!

We would like to thank you for praying for us and supporting our ministry. There is so much to do
in the Kingdom of God, and we are trying our best to do the part we feel the Lord has called us to
participate in. Every week we are touching literally hundreds — some in our local city, and many
others throughout the nation and beyond. We thank you for being partners with us in our labor of
love.

In Christ Jesus,

David, Sara Lont with Anna

You can see our newsletters any time online:
www.desert-streams.org

Desert Streams
P.S. - Supporting our ministry is easy and gifts are tax deductible: Ministries
1) ONLINE: www.WorldOutreach.org/36 and follow the prompts. You
can also set-up automatic monthly gifts if you select the “monthly” op- Taking streams of living water to a dry and
tion. 2) BY MAIL: checks to World Outreach Ministries, PO Box B, Mari- weary land.

etta, GA 30061 and indicate for David and Sara Lont WOM #36. 3) BILL

PAY: which you can do through your online banking.
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